
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Week 2 Term 1 

3rd February 2020 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 

 

11/2 - Small Schools swimming carnival 

20/2 - Badge Ceremony 

28/2 - Inverell Show visit 

6/3 - Whole School cooking day 

 

 

If there has been a change in contact details for 

you or your emergency contacts please either 

call the school  on 67233437 or see Mrs T in the 

Office to update these details. It is important to 

have contactable numbers in case of an 

emergency. 

PBL Bear recipients 

Primary Merit Award  
recipients 

Infant Merit Award  
recipients 



Principal’s Report 
 

Welcome back for 2020. The students have already shown they are ‘Totally Proud and Strong’ learners.  
Kindergarten has transitioned well into the routines of ‘big’ school and is off to a flying start! 
 

CLASSES 

At present our classes are; 

 

Kindergarten to Year 3 with Mrs Pearce, Mrs Strickland and Mrs Tom. Mrs McLachlan and Michael Boota 

will also be supporting this group of students. For literacy and numeracy learning these students are 

split into three groups. This allows students to have learning targeted at their level. 

In 4/5/6, Mrs Boney and Mrs McIlwain will drive the learning with Dawn Pottie, Dawn McElhinney and 

Preston providing additional support in the classroom. 

 

SLEEP 

As the students return after the holidays it is really important there are routines at home to assist the students 

to learn the best they can at school. Students have been talking about staying up very late playing computer 

games and watching movies. Research shows children of primary school age need at least 10 hours of sleep 

each night. It would be appreciated if you could support your child and their learning by ensuring they have 

this amount of sleep each night.  

 

This term is shaping up to be a busy one for us. A number of enjoyable activities have already been planned. 

This includes sporting opportunities, Inverell Show visit, crazy hair and spider day, Easter Hat Parade and 

Harmony Day.  

 

Please remember our school has an open door policy. If you have any questions or concerns please do not 

hesitate to contact the school or drop in for a yarn. 

As always I look forward to working with you for another wonderful year at Tingha Public School. 

Melinda Partridge 
Principal 

 

 

 

 



 

Spotlight on 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a great start to the school year we have had. Students have picked up where 

they left off and eagerly resumed the task of learning. 

Spotlight on 

Week 1 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


